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This document includes the following: 

(a) Email received from the Government of the Russian Federation on 20 November 2012; 
and 

(b) Letter sent by the Treasurer to the Government of the Russian Federation attaching the 
invoice for its 2013 pledge.  
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Email received from the Government of Russian Federation on 20 November 2012 

 
Dear Ms. Nolan, 
 
I have pleasure to inform you that we have got the expected decision of the Government dated 
15 November 2012. Now all the ministries involved have to carry out the decree. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sergey VASILIEV  
Focal Point for Ozone Agreements  
Advisor, Department of International Cooperation  
Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment of the Russian Federation  
Tel: +7 499 766 26 61  
Fax: +7 495 254 82 83  
e-mail: svas@mnr.gov.ru  
  
 
 






